Sports

Editor Penny Coles

905-468-3283 ext. 103 penn

Tennis Champs









Niagara-On-The-Lake's final tennis tournament of the year took place over the weekend of Sept. 6-7 at the newly re-furbished Memorial Park courts. Sarah Chapman and Jan and Thitima Christopher won the Bella Grace Trophy. Darlene Romanowsky and Claire Bryan won the Bonnie Sartor Memorial Trophy. Peter Marchesseau and Gerry Kowalchuk won the the men's Roman Korda Trophy and the Kevan O'Conner Trophy. Hugo Lirio and Don Posozevic were the men's doubles champions.